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At Cox’s Creek, Macie Blanton, Natalia Galvin, William Hopkins, Gannon Mattingly, Kelsey Mattingly, Carson Mouser, Hailee Pentecost, Brooklyn Roller, Kamryn Stone, and Holden Underwood were selected for participation in the 4th District Treble Choir.

Kelsey Mattingly has qualified for the American Choral Director's Association Elementary All-State Choir.

At Foster Heights, 5th grade student Lydia Newton auditioned and was chosen to sing in the Kentucky American Choral Directors Association All-State choir festival in Bowling Green on November 1st and 2nd.
The following students from the Bloomfield Schools have qualified for All-State Choir:
KyACDA All State Children’s Choir (grades 5-6) - Dylan Clark, Isaiah Greer, Kaitlyn Marksbury, Camie Ashley, Patricia Briney, Carly Johnson, and Izzy Whitis.
KyACDA All State Jr. High Choir (grades 7-9) – Haley Abell, Jessica Holmes, Nolan Key and Clara Pozgay.
In Boston, the “Good News” for the month begins with the positive test results from the 2012-2013 K-Prep assessment. The middle school achieved a Distinguished rating and ranked in the 94th percentile. The elementary received a Proficient rating and place in the 86th percentile.

Students celebrated with "Exceeding Our Dreams" T-shirts on Friday before fall break. We hung banners donated by Mrs. Newcome on Monday to honor the accomplishments of the students and staff.  

The Southwest Nelson Rams won the Championship Football tournament and finished their season with an 8-0 record. This team is comprised of students from both Boston and New Haven.

Old Kentucky Home Middle School Girls’ Basketball players visited the Colonial Health and Rehab in Bardstown.  The players visited with residents and shared stories, games, and activities.   

Representative Floyd came to discuss the importance of Constitution Day with all 8th grades, and a couple of 6th and 7th grade classes.  He also provided each 8th grade student with a copy of the United States Constitution.
The 8th grade class is encouraging students to bring and donate shoes to the Water Step project, which helps fund safe drinking water projects all over the world.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students at Horizons Academy have completed interviews and have now been placed into project groups. The students will begin working on these projects in early October. Look for some great work around Horizons in the upcoming months.

